
 

 

 

April 16, 2024 

Sent Via:  Email, Central Auction House & TPCG Website  

To All Bidders,  

RE:  Addendum #1 RFP 24-FIRE-10 Purchase of One (1) or more New/ Unused Class A Pumper Fire Apparatus 

This letter is considered Addendum #1 for the above referenced proposal. Any changes, deletions, and/or additions 

made by addenda shall take precedence over information in the original document. This addendum is to inform you 

of the time change of the pre-proposal meeting. 

➢ A non-mandatory pre-proposal conference will be held In the Purchasing Division at 301 Plant Road Houma, 

LA 70363 on April 24, 2024, at 10:30 A.M. CST.    
 
 

Also, please be reminded that you must acknowledge receipt of all addenda by entering the addendum number 

in the appropriate section (page 92) of the proposal document. If you should have any questions or require additional 

information, do not hesitate to contact me 985-580-7272. 

 

Sincerely, 

 Gina Bergeron 
 
 

Purchasing Division 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government 

gmb/ 

cc: 
 Parish Administration/ File Copy 
 Sharon Ellis, Purchasing/Warehouse Manager 
 Kandace Mauldin, Chief Financial Officer 
 Council Reading File  
 Bid File 
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